
neustar
December 16, 2010

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 033017319

Re: DT 10-211, North American Numbering Plan
Administrator Requesting Approval of a Relief Plan
for the 603 Numbering Plan

Dear Ms. Howland:

By this letter and in an effort to update the record in the above-referenced
proceeding, Neustar, Inc., in its role as the North American Numbering Plan
Administrator, notifies the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (“Commission”)
that the projected exhaust date for the 603 numbering plan area (“NPA”) code has been
extended to second quarter 2013.

On August 9, 2010, NANPA filed a petition in the above-referenced docket on
behalf of the industry (“Industry”)’ requesting that the Commission approve the
Industry’s recommended relief plan for the 603 NPA. The petition stated that, the
projected exhaust for the 603 NPA was third quarter 2012. In October 2010, after
receiving and analyzing the most recent actual and projected demand for numbering
resources submitted to NANPA by the Industry, NANPA released the 2010-2 NRUF and
NPA Exhaust Analysis (“2010 NRUF Analysis”).2 According to the 2010 NRUF
Analysis, the 603 projected exhaust date is extended three quarters to second quarter
2013.

‘The Industry is comprised of telecommunications entities operating in or considering operations
within the 603 NPA in New Hampshire.
2 The 20 10-2 NRUF and NPA Exhaust Analysis (Oct. 2010) at www.NANPA.com.
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Thank you for your attention to this matter.  If you have any questions, please 
contact the undersigned. Please date-stamp the enclosed return copy as received and 
return it in the attached self-addressed stamped envelope.   

Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ 
 
Kimberly Wheeler Miller 
Neustar, Inc. 

 
cc: Service List via electronic mail 


